Prof. Gould To Advise I: R: C.

Under the direction of Dr. Gould, the international Relations Club has reorganized and is now on o firm basis. On November 3 the club elected officers and planned its course for the semester. The business of the organization is, ts the name indicates, interest in international relations and "interest" is the only requirements for membership.

Presented at Muskingum

The I. R. C. is supported by the Carnegie Foundation for international peace, which furnishes the club with books and pamphlets on international and current events. The foundation also sponsored a convention at Muskingum, which are members of I. R. C. in Ohio, West Virginia, and Kentucky. Mary Bell Gilbert and Phyllis Gibson represented Yo-Coat the convention.

Hear Dean Wilcox

On Monday, Nov. 22, the club had the honor of having as their first guest speaker. Dean Wilco? who spoke on "Relations with China."

At previous meetings the clup had discussed relations with Britain and Russia. Each week relations with a different country are discussed. These discussions are led by one of the members.

Members

The officers that were elected on November 3 are as follows:

President, Alfred Taylor; vice president and recording secretary; Mary Riddle; treasurer and corresponding secretary; Mildred Viebeg, with Mike Vaporis in charge of publicity.

The other members of the club are: William Higgins, Angela Vagnozzi. Bobbie Roberts, Betty Baird, Dotty Otteman, Ray Kurilla, Ruth Duff, Agnes Uhrin, Mary Bell Gilbert, Rose Csiss. Sally Pitcarin, Lois McCallister, Lotus Koken. Rosalie Mehit, C. Vanhich and Walter Vangleoff.